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Approval to award bid for Interchange Drive precast culvert installation

SUMMARY: On April 18, 2023, six bids were received for the installation of the precast culvert for
Interchange Drive. Staff recommends awarding the bid to low bidder, Hamilton Consulting &
Construction, in the amount of $244,640.00.  A budget amendment is necessary.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 311-43100-931-002

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Award the bid
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